
Winning Plays of the Third SBU Science Playwriting Competition Presented -- Fourth Competition Announced!
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The winning entries of the 2014-15 Stony Brook Science Playwriting Competition were present
ed  in a
staged reading at the Simons for Geometry and Physics Center on November 18, 2015.  This
increasingly popular series will continue into its fourth year, with a call for plays at 
http://scgp.stonybrook.edu/scienceplays
.   This program is led by Prof. Christopher P. Herzog of the YITP, and is supported by the
Institute, by the Simons Center and the Department of Theater Arts, Stony Brook University.
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